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The regular meeting of the Housing and Human Welfare Committee was held on Monday October 

7, 2013 in City Council Chambers. Alderman Kirby called the meeting to order at 6:04 p.m. 

  

Present on Roll call:  Alderman Kirby, Alderwoman Hoyle, Committee Member Carter.  Member 

Bond arrived at 6:32 p.m. 

 

Staff Present:  Chief of Community Development Wellman, Recruitment and Employee Relations 

Administrator Hopkins 

 

Also Present: HRC Chairman Keller, Mr. Robert J. Strupp, Esq. BNI 

 

 

Alderwoman Hoyle moved to approve the minutes of June 3 and July 22, 2013 with the 

addition to the June 3 minutes of the title of the legislation to R-27-13.  Seconded.  

CARRIED on voice vote. 

 

The committee discussed the appointment of Mr. John Smith to the Human Relations Commission. 

 

Mr. Smith, 1204 Maple Ave. Annapolis, spoke to the committee about his resume and his interest 

in serving on the Human Relations Committee.  

 

Alderwoman Hoyle moved to support the appointment of Mr. Smith to the Human 

Relations Commission.  Seconded.  CARRIED on voice vote. 

 

Mr. Strupp, Baltimore Neighborhoods, Inc., discussed his organizations services. (Materials 

attached) 

 

Ms. Carter inquired about the organizations work in Annapolis in the past and whether BNI works 

with legal aid. 

 

Ms. Wellman discussed the funding proposal for this program. 

 

The Committee did not vote on the proposed funding. 

 

The Committee reviewed the CDBG schedule for FY2015 CDBG Program Year (attached). The 

committee discussed concerns about November and December meetings. 

 

Upon motion duly made, seconded and adopted, the meeting was adjourned at 6:56 p.m.  

 

 

 

 

Hilary Roggio Raftovich  

Standing Committee Clerk 

 

 


